Appendix D

From:

Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 12:54 PM
To: Tim Seyler <Tim.Seyler@kitchener.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 55 Franklin ave kitchener

Good afternoon I received your letter for the construction on this property, I think its a little later being a they have already started construction and today I seen the road will be closed, my concern is that that property has a rat problem and now disturbing it, it is now going to be a problem for other home owners, especially ones with dogs. My property does not face this property but I am 1 block away. Thank you